


Dear Park Springs Families and Community,

 I would like to take this opportunity to welcome you to the 22-23 school year! The staff at
PSE are working hard to prepare for our PSE Panthers! This year our theme is Planting
Seeds of Kindness! We know our students are ready to give their best effort as we start a
new year together. We have been busy preparing the school. You may have noticed the
new design on our front windows. These window wraps are not only decorative but
provide an additional layer of safety as we can easily see out, but it is more challenging for
someone looking in. 

Our faculty and staff are highly qualified and committed to serving ALL students and
families. We are excited to announce that Park Springs has earned an “A” school letter
grade! We are extremely proud of our students, staff, and families for this achievement!
PSE was able to climb 2 letter grades in 1 year, wow!!!!!!

Collaboration with your child’s school is key to ensure a successful school journey. I
encourage your active support and participation as we seek to provide a positive learning
environment for all of our students. If you are interested in volunteering on campus or for
any field trips, you must be cleared as a volunteer. The website for the volunteer
background clearance is https://www.browardschools.com/page/32043. 

Our PTO, School Advisory Council, and School Advisory Forum are always actively looking
for participants. I encourage you to join and support PTO in whatever manner your
schedule allows. 

Communication is key and I’m always available to discuss and answer any questions or
concerns that you may have. My email is denise.hanson@browardschools.com or I can
also be reached at 754-322-7750. I hope that you all follow me on Twitter @principalpse. I
love to share PSE highlights. 

Our wonderful Assistant Principal, Mrs. Dekle and I are ready and excited to embark on
this new year with your children and we look forward to the work we will accomplish
together.

See you soon! 
Sincerely,
Denise Hanson
Proud Principal of Park Springs Elementary 
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